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1. Introductions and apologies 

 
2. First impressions and feedback regarding the special Herdmanflat 

meeting with East Lothian Council. 
 

3. Open discussion with the following points being decided; 
 

• Herdmanflat Steering Group to be set up and its first meeting 
to be organized. 

• People are advised to raise further questions and relay their 

feelings regarding the Herdmanflat development proposals by 
contacting the Housing Strategy and Development team at 

hsd@eastlothian.gov.uk 
• Concerns should also be raised with Haddington District 

Community Council even though they have already advised 
that they can not debate the issue until a planning proposal 

has been lodged. 
• The paper petition should still go ahead and be submitted to 

ELC along with the online petition. 
• A number of points are to be researched and explored by the 

Steering Group. 
• It is also felt the profile of this campaign needs to be raised. 
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